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2nd December 2022 
 
2022 Christmas Events 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Last Christmas we held a hugely successful Christmas Grand Raffle which raised a huge 

amount of money for the school. This year, we are again going to have a Grand raffle with 

every penny raised going back into resources for the children in school.  

Tickets are going home with children today. Tickets cost £2 each and every child in school 

will be given four books of 5 tickets to sell. Please note, this is completely voluntary. If you 

require more tickets, please let the school office know. All money, unsold tickets and ticket 

stubs must be returned to school by Wednesday 21st December. 

The prizes are: 

1st Prize: £1000 cash! 

2nd Prize: £250 Amazon Voucher 

3rd Prize: £100 Asda Voucher 

The raffle will be drawn on Thursday December 22nd at the Carol Concert. 

On Thursday December 8th, we are having our Christmas film night. The school council have 

surveyed their classes and the film with the most votes is The Grinch (Animated version). 

Tickets can be purchased via School Gateway at a cost of £3 each. The children should be 

collected from school at 3:15pm and return at 4:15pm, in pyjamas if they wish. They will 

have hot chocolate and cookies. 

It also Christmas Jumper Day (The children can wear anything Christmassy!) on December 

8th. We are asking for a £1 donation for this which is for Save the Children. This year, any 

donation raised will be matched by the government. More information can be found here. 

Best wishes, 

Mr Hodgson     

Headteacher    

 

 

https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/

